
 

 

Information Technology Department 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

TO: Clara Mogfod, City Manager 

FROM: Nicholas D’Aituo, Director of Information Technology  

DATE: April 1, 2019 

COUNCIL APPROVAL: Yes  MEETING DATE: April 17, 2019  

STRATEGIC PLAN GOAL: Upgrade and Maintain City Infrastructure and Facilities 

SUBJECT: Implement new on-street security monitors for $4,000,000.00 

 

Background: With security being a constant thought and reminder for all citizens, the Information 

Technology Department is proposing to install on-street security monitors. 

 

The Cyberdyne T-800 security monitors are self-aware devices that will police intersections and stop 

offenders that perform anything from traffic violations to littering or even placing recyclables in to trash 

containers, the most serious offense. 

 

The Cyberdyne T-800 security monitors are available for $1,000,000.00 each so this request is for four 

(4) units.  The monies are requested out of the CIP fund. 

Requested Action: Approve the purchase order to purchase and deploy four (4) Cyberdyne T-800 on-

street security monitors to serve the public trust, protect the innocent, and uphold the law. 

City Attorney Review/Approved: Yes 
Risk Management Review: Yes 
Finance Department Review/Approved: Yes  
Funds Availability (account number): 110-1404-513.63-00 
 

ORIGINAL(S) ATTACHED: Click or tap here to enter text. 

Cc: Click or tap here to enter text. 

MEMORANDUM 

City of Venice 
 


